Heidi Sather 5272 Excalibur Way Lolo, MT 59847

January 8, 2021

Missoula Rural Fire District Attn: Board of Trustees 2521 South Ave W Missoula, MT 59804

Re: LETTER OF RESIGNATION

Dear Chairman Hanson and other members of the Board of Trustees:

It is with a heavy heart that I feel obliged that I must tender my letter of resignation from the position of Administrative Assistant with the Missoula Rural Fire District, effective upon the sale of my residence in Lolo.

My child and I have been undergoing some extreme hardship over the past several months, and at this time, I believe that it is necessary and best for us to move closer to my family so that we can have some additional emotional care as she approaches the teenage years.

I will always be so grateful for all of the support that we have received from MRFD! It has been a pleasure and an honor to work here with such outstanding people! You will all be truly missed!

Most sincerely,

Heidi S. Sather